
Welcome to another (VERY BUSY) fortnight at Montville State School. I am very excited to see events 

returning and having all members of the community able to come and support the students. This week our 

Year 3-6 students have been practicing soccer at lunchtimes in preparation for the Small Schools Soccer 

Carnival that is happening tomorrow at Kenilworth State School. Next week we have the athletics day on 

Monday and Under 8s Morning followed by an afternoon concert on Friday. Report cards celebrating all of 

our students’ achievement will be emailed home this Thursday. Please remember if you would like a hard 

copy of your child’s report to please let Melissa know in the office. 

Class Parent Representatives & Parent Forum 

This Wednesday I am holding a forum to help unpack the latest survey results. I would like to invite parents to come along at 

3pm on Wednesday 22 June to investigate opportunities around engaging families with the school. 

 I am also chasing a parent representative for each class. The parent representatives invited to a meeting with me each term to 

discuss any opportunities for the students or concerns that they or parents in their class may have with THE SCHOOL (not 

the individual class). 

 If you are interested please let me know by emailing me at amont14@eq.edu.au . 
Staffing 

I would like to welcome back Miss Sheree who has been away this term completing her final practical placement as a teacher. 

Miss Sheree has worked at Montville as a teacher aide for over 11 years and as of next term will be a qualified teacher. On 

behalf of the school community I would like to congratulate Sheree on her achievement. It has taken a huge amount of energy 

and commitment and we are all extremely proud of her. 

This year, Mrs Kellie McFadzen has been doing a fantastic job teaching every Thursday and Friday in the 2/3 class. For the 

remainder of the year Mrs Poingdestre will teach the class every day. I would like to thank Mrs McFadzen for all of her hard 

work this semester. 

Athletics Day & Colour run 

Have you got your white shirt? Next Monday, March 20 we will be holding our athletics carnival and colour run. This is a fun 

day with the main focus being on participation and having fun. It will be used as a selection process for 10 -12 yr. sprints only 

(all other events selection has been done during HPE lessons) with the students selected to represent Montville at the Small 

Schools athletics carnival to be held in Week 1 of next term. 

The day will culminate in a colour run where the students will run around the oval and will have staff and volunteers showering 

them in non-toxic brightly coloured powdered dye (that can easily wash off). Sunglasses and a hat will be provided however we 

ask that the students bring a white shirt/outfit to wear during the colour run. The students are to come to school wearing their 

house colours and will change into their white clothes at 2nd break. We are chasing some parent volunteers to assist with 

throwing the coloured powder as well as volunteers that would like to get involved and run the course (all are 

welcome). Please see timetable on the following page and tuckshop order form on the last page . 

Students are to come to school at the usual time with regular classes and lunch break up until 11:30 

The students will then assemble in their house colours on the oval. We would love to have parents come along and watch. 

There is tuckshop and a canteen on the day (cash only). 

Adam    
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 2022 Priorities—Using effective Feedback processes and inclusive practices to enhance student learning. 

School Notices 

Together We Learn 

Care for Yourself, Care for Others, Care for the Environment 

Date Claimers 

Date Term 2 2022 

17/06/2022 Small Schools Soccer 

17/06/2022 Playgroup 

20/06/2022  Athletics Day/ Colour Run 

23/06/2022 Report Cards Emailed home 

22/06/2022 Band Day Hinterland Cluster 

24/06/2022 School Concert 1.45-2.45pm  

Under 8’s morning  no playgroup 

Last day of  Term 2!!!!! 

Timetable for  Monday 20/06/2022  
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2022 Priorities—Using effective Feedback processes and inclusive practices to enhance student learning 

Calendar of Events—Term 3, 2022 

Partnerships With Parents 

  parents are encouraged to take a genuine and close interest in the work of the school, are acknowledged as the 

first teachers of their children, and engage as partners in their children’s learning and wellbeing. 

 communication with parents provides information about where students are up to in their learning, what progress 

they have made over time and what they might do to  support their children’s further learning. 

 the principal and teachers regularly connect with the parent/s of every child in the school. 

 parents have access to resources to assist their child with their learning. 

 opportunities are provided for parents to enhance their knowledge of how to assist their child’s learning. 



Year 2/3 



Year 2/3 



 

Maleny Social Netball League 

Are in need of  more players. 

Games are Tuesday nights 6-8pm  

Lovely friendly competition and 

great way of  staying fit. 

Please contact Angie Logan or  

Kate McNicholl 



GARAGE BAND 

Music Clip and Recording - Holiday Program 

Nick Aggs is offering a holiday program over the end of  term holiday period. The 

number of  sessions will depend on interest but it is anticipated each session will 

run for two hours per day over the course of  a week. The Program's aim is for stu-

dents to record or sequence (on GarageBand) a song using industry standard soft-

ware and edit a video to it - resulting in a music clip that can be shared with family 

and friends. 

Students will learn basic music and visual recording and editing techniques, story-

boarding techniques and project management skills. For the Program to be appro-

priate, your child will be learning an instrument or have a keen interest in Gar-

ageBand. 

The venue will be the Montville State School Music Room. If  you are interested, 

please shoot Nick an email at nickaggs@gmail.com. Cost will be calculated on 

number of  students, but it is anticipated to around $200 (plus GST) 

Please also get in touch with Nick if  you are interested in Music Lessons for Term 

3 and are not currently taking lessons with him. 

mailto:nickaggs@gmail.com


M
o

n
tv

il
le

 

 V
il

la
g

e
 M

a
rk

e
ts

 

MSS P&C received a 

very warm welcome 

back to the Montville 

Village Market last 

weekend. 

We will be there again 

next month (9th July) 

with our produce stall 

and BBQ breakfast  

We would like to 
invite all families 
to get involved - 

please contact the 
P&C if  you would 
like to volunteer or  

donate produce. 









Monday  20th June from 1.40pm school oval 


